
School Staff Neighborhood Caravan this Friday 4/17 at 2:00pm!!! 

From Dr. Sork/Foxy Tales: 

Get your hand ready for waving! Dorothy Fox Staff will be following a planned route through the Dorothy Fox 

Neighborhood on Friday from 2:00 - 2:45pm to come and see you! Below is a photo of our planned route. We 

will send out a final copy of our map on Friday to confirm if any changes had to be made. 

REMINDERS: Be Safe. Stay Apart. Follow Social Distancing Guidelines. 

 If your house in on the route, stay with your family and enjoy on your property. 

 If your house is away from the route and you want to come to a street so you can see the cars and wave, 

please stay away from others and stay only with your family. 

 Families could drive cars and park them alongside the route to join the fun, but stay safe, stay in your 

car, and apart from other people. 

 Always stay out of the road and do not approach any cars. 

The timing could be a little off. We will try to start on time, but we appreciate your patience! 

Cars will be grouped and lined up so you can 

find your people that you know. 

Staff will go in the following order: 

Office --> Kindergarten --> First Grade --> 

Second Grade --> Third Grade --> Fourth 

Grade --> Fifth Grade --> Specialists --> 

Classified Staff. 

 


